
 
Re-arrangement of all mountain bike trails from 1 October 2018 onwards 

The AFCD will re-arrange all mountain bike trails in Country Parks from October 1 onwards for 
clearer naming of the sections and trails to facilitate the management of the department and 
distinguishing them by bikers. The number of these trails will then increase from 10 to 15 (see 
map below). 
 

 


